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Report March 2016 

Beloved brethren, 

I pray that as you receive this report, you and yours will be found in the best of 

health.  We at this time are rejoicing in His blessings.  

The month of March was good for the church here as we continue to spread Gods 

word as best we can.  For the most part our visitors continue to come on a regular 

basis.   

Our visitors continue to come with the exception of Nancy’s mother who has now 

returned to Mexico for a few months.  But Nancy who was struggling to come has 

now begun to come every Sunday morning and most Wednesdays  My wife and I 

have continued to visit with her whenever she has a day off in order to study with 

her.  She really seems to be encouraged and we pray that she will consider her soul 

and come to her Lord before it is too late.  

The young sister from Grand Prairie continues to come with her boyfriend almost 

every Wednesday.  We continue to talk with him and he seems interested but up 

this point that is as far as we have gotten with him.  As long as he comes we have 

hope for his salvation.    

Our Friday home bible studies have come to a temporary stop as the Aguillons 

have had some problems with their children getting sick one right after the other 

and with four kids it has cut into our time.  The bible study that we were having at 

our son Abel’s home has also stopped due to a back injury he suffered three weeks 

ago.  He has not worked for three works and is bed ridden due to maybe having a 

ruptured disk in his lower back.  We at this will continue with these studies in my 

home.  The good news from the first studies is that we have gotten two new 

contacts from these studies.  One of them will be pursued by brother and sister 

Aguillon as she is a friend of theirs. We continue to pray that doors may be opened 

to us that we may continue to preach His word.   



I also have one contact with an older man who is getting cancer treatments at 

Baylor Hospital.  He is from Pecos, Texas and goes and comes every two weeks 

and when he is here I have begun to study Gods word with. She is a friend of my 

wife Teresa and she came to us as she is having family issues. We have taken the 

opportunity to begin bible classes with her and we pray that we can convince her to 

visit with us at church services.      

Brethren, thank you so much for all that you do for us.   May our Lord prosper you 

with His wisdom and His word and may you always have the necessities of life.  

In His Name, 

Antonio Montanez 

 

 


